Mark J. Almberg
2207 W. Cullom Ave.
Chicago, IL 60618-1613
home: 773-539-3476
work: 773-446-9920, ext. 202
e-mail: MJAlmberg@aol.com

June 9, 2007

Michele Drouilly
Villa Grimaldi
José Arrieta 8401
Pefialolén
Santiago, Chile

Dear Michele Drouilly,

My good friend Nery Barrientos asked me to send you a copy of an article I wrote about
my visit to Villa Grimaldi in April with my wife. Our experience was deeply emotional.

I hope the-article meets with your approval. I took the liberty of using two images from
the park’s promotional/educational materials — a photo from the Villa Grimaldi brochure
and an image from the web site — to help illustrate the story. I made sure that the photo
credits pointed to your web site, in hopes that people will visit it and perhaps think about
making their own visit to the park.

Best wishes to you in all of your very important work.

Sincerely,

ym
Mark Almberg

Enc.



